
Year One 
Autumn Term 

In RE, we will learn about the Harvest and how we can help others. Later in the 

term, we will focus on why we receive and give gifts at Christmas time. 

As mathematicians, we will be learning about the place value of  numbers 

to 20. We will also be learning strategies for addition and subtraction. In 

geometry, we will be learning about 2D and 3D shapes. 

As readers and writers, we will be focusing on historical and traditional 

texts. We will be writing narrative and non-narrative  pieces. We will continue with 

our daily Phonics and Reading lessons. 

As geographers, we will learn all about the countries that make up the UK. 

We will be using our map work skills to locate  countries and understand 

what different symbols mean. 

As scientists, we will be identifying the features and uses of a range of materials. We 

will be asking questions and carrying out investigations. We will be using our       

observation skills to answer questions. 

As artists, we will be focusing on the work of Hundertwasser. We will use 

drawing, painting and IT skills to produce a piece of Blackpool  artwork.  

As historians, we will be focusing on toys that our grandparents may have played 

with. We will be looking at school days in the past and ordering artefacts in     

chronological order. 

As musicians, we will rehearse and perform with others using un-tuned   

instruments. We will also look at key composers, listening to and            

appraising their work.  

In PE, we will be continuing to work on our fine and gross motor skills. We will be 

developing our coordination, balance and control. 

In Computing, we will learn about technology all around us. We will 

learn how to log on to a computer and use a keyboard and mouse. 

In DT, our learning will focus around designing, making and evaluating towers. 

In PSHE, we will be learning about our rights and responsibilities. We will celebrate 

our differences by looking at similarities and differences in everyone.  


